
  

 
 

 
 

 

Neighbourhood Montessori Learning Inc., has applied to the 
City of Vancouver for permission to change the use, at the 
above-noted address, from a Financial Institution to a Child 
Day Care facility consisting of:  

 proposed capacity of 32 children  
(two groups 30 months to school age); 

 proposed hours of operation: 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., 
Monday to Friday; and 

 approximately 3,050.0 square feet 
 
Under the site’s existing C-1 zoning, the application is 
“conditional” so it may be permitted; however, it requires the 
decision of the Director of Planning. 

 

We welcome your written comments on this application  
by August 15, 2019.  For more information and updates,  
visit: vancouver.ca/devapps  

 
Or contact Claudia Hicks, Project Coordinator at  
claudia.hicks@vancouver.ca or 604.871.6083. 
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